
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 1:32 AM 
Cc: principal@yaraschool.net 
Subject: Thank You Teacher! 
 

Date:  09th April 2020 

  
Kind Attn.:    Mr. Moinuddin Hashmi 
                       Class Teacher & Hindi Subject Teacher 

                       Grade IV – I  
Yara International School 

                       Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. 

  
Subject:         Thank you! 

  
Dear Hashmi Sir, 
  
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for our child’s academic 
development in Grade 4th-I.  
  
We still remember a reshuffling of the teachers soon after the session begins 
for 2019-2020, you have taken over the Class 4th-I as a Class Teacher and our 
expectations were very high, which at the end you have accomplished with 
ease. Now, we always expect a Class Teacher like you.   
  
The time you spent for us, to update each and every upcoming learning 
activities for our child were very much appreciated. The way you have guided 
our child goes above and beyond the job responsibility. It takes a lot of hard 
work and sacrifice from a teacher to do so. Our respect and admiration for you 
cannot be expressed in words. 
  
We thank you for the role you have played in shaping our child and to be ready 
for the Grade V with confidence & enthusiasm.  
  
We wish you all the best and pray for your success. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Jayesh Kumar  
& Rashi Singh 

  
 


